
Gary Zepp

To: Sen. Char’ie huggins
Subject: RE: RE SB19O

From: Jeff Chadd [mailto:sheephunter@majesticmountainouffitters.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 2:34 PM
To: Sen. Charlie Huggins
Subject: RE SB19O

Charlie,

Thanks a lot for your support on this bill it is crucial for our industry.

Jeff

a

P.O. Box 5036, Forsyth, MT 59327

406-347-5401

www.majesticmountainoutfltters.com

niL This email is free from viruses and maiware because avast! Antivirus protection is active.

1


